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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment, 

 

I appreciate your work on  HB 2025, with its focus on the Great Streets and Safe 

Routes to School programs and on improving wildlife crossings in particular. 

However, I hope you will consider increasing the level of funding for electrification 

programs and Community Paths. We need to ensure the availability of a range of 

transportation options needed for communities throughout the state. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Bryant Robey 
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